
Recreation Ground Oak Tree Recovery 
Proposal for June 2021 Parish Council Meeting.

Two Oak trees were planted on the NW boundary between the recreation ground and the 
Conservation area on the NW corner some years back. Just to the left of the playing area and the old
Flying Fox. (Now removed).

Over the years the Oak trees were overtaken by brambles and general overgrowth. After recent 
maintenance one of the oak trees has been recovered (Oak 1 on the attached). The 2nd Oak has now 
been found to the NE of Oak 1, see Photo and yellow stick pointer. 

The black line on the old satellite photo shown how far the overgrowth has moved over the years 
overtaking the 2nd Oak.

The proposal is that we cut back the brambles, remove the 4 saplings next to the Oak after bird 
nesting season (end Aug) and maintain the boundary to the NW side of the Oak. The saplings are 
well established and one may be just over the diameter required by planning.

This proposal is in line with the recommendations of the 2020 tree survey.
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